
 
Kane County Health Department Announces New Smartphone App 
 
May 18, 2021 - Kane County Health Department is pleased to announce the release of a 
smartphone application to serve as a new way for the health department to connect with Kane 
County residents and visitors, providing information quickly and efficiently to anyone with a 
smartphone.  
 
The mobile app offers quick access to items of public interest and is easy to use. In just a few 
clicks, users can access features including: 

• Wellness Check 
• COVID-19 Vaccine Clinics 
• COVID-19 Testing Sites 
• Resource Maps 
• Contact Information 
• COVID-19 Resources 
• News & Press Releases  
• Instant Push Notifications 
• Health Protection 
• Mental Health  
• Video Resources  
• Social Media 

 
“This app provides another avenue for communicating with Kane County residents to provide 
healthy resources,” said Kane County Health Department Interim Executive Director Kathy 
Fosser. “It’s free and it’s beneficial.” 
 
The Kane County Health Department app is available for download for free in the App Store and 
Google Play. Search “Kane County Health IL” to download the app. 
 
The Kane County Health Department app was funded by Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic 
Security (CARES) Act funds and developed by ThePublicHealthApp.com, a division of OCV, 
LLC. 
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